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News from Newfoundland and Labrador Public Libraries 
Emma Craig, Regional Librarian, St. John’s, Newfoundland & Labrador Public Libraries 

 

Newfoundland and Labrador Public Libraries is happy 

to announce the appointment of Bonnie Morgan to 

the position of Director of Library Operations for the 

Provincial Information and Library Resources Board. 

Bonnie holds a PhD in Newfoundland and Labrador 

History, a Master of Library and Information Studies, 

and a Bachelor of Laws. She has held numerous 

positions within the NLPL system, as well as serving 

on the Board of Directors of the Writer’s Alliance of 

Newfoundland and Labrador. Bonnie is an award-

winning author, with her work focusing on the role of 

women in Newfoundland and Labrador’s history. 

Bonnie’s twenty years of experience as a professional 

librarian and vast knowledge of library operations will 

surely benefit public libraries within Newfoundland 

and Labrador. We wish her luck in her new position! 

          Provincial Information and Library Resources Board’s newly 

appointed Director of Library Operations, Bonnie Morgan 

 


